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November 2018 
Wherever you are around the world, it is always the season of giving, gratitude, 

and cheer when it comes to family. From all of us at Family Peace Association, we 

are wishing you a warm holiday season. 

 

 

 

"The quiet up there gave me a rare gift 

of clarity. I could allow myself to be 

vulnerable, recalling the happiest and 

the most painful experiences of my 

year and how I changed and grew." 
Read a Story of Thanksgiving in Nature 

 

 

Our Stories 
 

 

 

LEADING MY PACK 

One father's story about facing his 

insecurities and fears, finding new 

opportunities, and blazing a trail for his 

young family. READ MORE >> 

 

 

 

ONE STEP AT A TIME 

The process of climbing can look daunting 

from below, but reaching the summit of 

any challenge starts the same: one step at 

a time. READ MORE >> 

 

 

For Your Family 
 



 

 

 

 

STRENGTHEN VALUES BY READING ALOUD 

In our common quest for ways to strengthen our relationships with one another and 

support personal growth and development, reading aloud together as a family is one of the 

best and easiest ways to get started. READ MORE >> 

 

 

ALTERNATIVES TO SCREEN TIME 

There are pros and cons to the convenience of technology today, but are you looking for 

alternatives to giving your family's screen time? Check out our list of activities!  

READ MORE >> 

 

 

Contact Us. 

 

You are receiving this email from FPA-USA. Please notify us if you would like to 

receive newsletters from our international office or other local offices. Stay up to date 

on Family Peace Association by visiting our website and share your stories with the 

community by emailing us today. 

 


